
Dear Meta Support, 

I am writing as a dedicated follower of the Facebook page 
https://www.facebook.com/FrontlineMntr/, which was recently removed without any prior 
notification or explanation. I believe this action was taken in error, as the page has 
consistently provided valuable content and adhered to Facebook’s Community Standards. 

The page was taken down on February 26. Frontline Monitor is one of the valuable sources 
of up-to-date information on the topics of geopolitics, armed conflicts, security and defense 
for the Bulgarian community. 

Its removal has negatively impacted many of us who rely on the content shared there. I 
strongly believe there has been no violation of any rules that would justify its deletion. 

I kindly request that Meta reconsider this decision and reinstate the page so that the 
community can continue to benefit from its content. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We sincerely hope you will review this case and 
restore the page “Frontline Monitor”. 

https://www.facebook.com/FrontlineMntr/

